
MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
ATTENTION: News Editors and Journalists 
DATE: 05 December 2024 
 
PREMIER TO UNVEIL NEW HEAVY EARTH MOVING MACHINERY FOR ROADS 
INFRASTRUCTURE MAINTENANCE 
 
The Premier of Limpopo, Dr. Phophi Ramathuba, will oPicially unveil the newly procured 
yellow fleet of heavy earthmoving machinery aimed at enhancing the maintenance of 
Limpopo's provincial road network. 
 
This new fleet will augment the existing machinery and accelerate the 
#DikgerekgereWednesdays service delivery initiative, which focuses on blasting gravel 
roads, regraveling, and clearing road reserves. 
 
This significant investment will enable faster and more ePicient maintenance of both 
paved and unpaved roads, improving travel comfort for road users across the province. 
Furthermore, this procurement initiative is set to create additional job opportunities 
within the roads infrastructure sector. 
 
Members of the media are invited to cover the event as follows: 
 
Date: 9 December 2024 
Time: 10:00 
Venue: Old Peter Mokaba Stadium, Polokwane 
 
For enquiries, please contact: 
 
Mr. Ndavhe Ramakuela 
Provincial Government Spokesperson 
082 200 5537 / 067 267 2063 
 
Ms. Tendani Munyai 
Head of Communications – Public Works, Roads, and Infrastructure 
082 376 6386 
 
#LetsGrowLimpopoTogether 
#StrengtheningGovernmentCapacity 
#7thAdministration 
#DikgerekgereWednesday 


